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Secrist will build a community that respects 

each other, achieves academic mastery and  

prepares for the future. 

  

February 10, 2025 

February Parent Letter  

Dear Parents, Guardians and Loved Ones,  

Happy Rodeo Month! 

As we step into the month of February, Valentines is approaching, and love is in the air-because we LOVE 

learning and growing here at Secrist. We are embracing the spirit of community and learning. Our students and 

staff have been working hard, and it shows on their Benchmark exams! 

It's that time of year again! Parent-Teacher Conferences provide an excellent opportunity for you to connect 

with your child's teachers, discuss academic progress, and collaborate on strategies for success. Look out for 

communication from your child's teachers to schedule your conference. Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming 

up February 12-14, so please be sure to watch for more details and schedule your conference! 

As a reminder, February 20-21 we will be observing Rodeo Break. There is no school on Thursday, February 20 

and Friday, February 21! Time to head to the Rodeo grounds! 

Our February Family Engagement night is still in the planning phase. Please be on the lookout for a 

Parentlink/email that informs of you of our wonderful event. 

Our Boys and Girls Soccer teams have been putting in the hard work on the courts and fields, and it shows! 

Come cheer for our athletes at their upcoming games! Check your email for the schedule or contact the front 

office for the latest game schedules. 

Reminders: 

• Ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the cooler February weather. 

• Please continue to get your students to school on time and call I if they are absent. 

• Please monitor make-up work and missing assignments-your child can log in and show you! 

Let’s Buckle Down and have a great third quarter!  

  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Garcia 

 


